A word from the Manetuck PTA....

Class Delegate
The Class Delegate is a current PTA member that is a liaison between the PTA, Teacher, and Parents of the
Classroom. Attendance at PTA meetings to stay informed on events and programs is important and necessary. If you
are interested in becoming a Class Delegate for your child, please fill out the form below and bring it to the first
meeting on September 28™ @ 6:00 pm or send it with your child to school in an envelope marked ATTN: MANETUCK
PTA-CLASS DELEGATE. You may enter to be a Class Delegate for each child you have in the building. However, you
may only be selected as the Class Delegate for one class. We will select 2 class delegates per class randomly at the
first meeting. You do not need to be present to be selected. If you have any questions, please contact us at

manetuckpta@yahoo.com.
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Your Name:

Student Name:

Grade:

Name of Teacher:
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